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P.O. Box 1356,
Point Roberts, WA. 98281

July 24,2008.
To Those Who are Concerned with the Preservation of Point Roberts:
Dear Representative:

We have just received a letter from Point Recycling and Refuse stating that we may be in
jeopardy of losing our garbage collection service because it is financially unfeasible for
the refuse collection company to continue curbside recycling .

We have a recreational home here on the Point and have used the services of Point
Recycling and Refuse for many years on an as needed basis using prepaid stickers for the
cans. This has worked well for us as we are on the Point sporadically.

We have been very satisfied with the service provided by Mr. Wilkowski’s company and
really appreciated the free recycling service provided at the refuse site .We strongly
believe Mr. Wilkowsky has done his best to accommodate the vacation customers as well
as the permanent ones even though it is hard to run a business with such erratic
population increases and decreases as seasons pass. Loss of this service will lead to
littering and garbage dumping around the Point, thus despoiling this beautiful
environment. We have had this in the past and do not want this for the future.

Point Roberts is a unique entity and cannot be treated with the same requirements as
larger communities. WUTC should reexamine its position on this matter before we lose
this vital service.

Please press the WUTC to carefully consider this matter.

Yours truly, )

Jane McMillan /77&(/,2., (Cete « RECEIVED
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Pete Kremen,County Executive

Dave Danner, WUTC

Carl Weimer,County Council

Rep.Doug Ericksen

Peter Christiansen,Ecology
Rep. Kelly Linville



